Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:23 PM
To: '‘pgkohl@mac.com’

Subject: BL-17-00015

Good Afternoon,

Please provide a scaled site plan that shows the existing well heads and distances to the new property lines. Public
health needs this information to continue the review of your application.

Thank you

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us




